
AITSL Board Meeting Report: 28 August 2015 

Strategic and Future Directions in Teaching and School Leadership  
The Board continued its discussion from the previous meeting on the strategic 
and future directions for AITSL’s work in teaching and school leadership, 
including a focus on approaches and strategies that will have the greatest 
impact in improving teaching and school leadership.  
 
Initial Teacher Education 
The Board received an update on progress in implementing the Government’s 
response to the Teacher Education Ministerial Advisory Group (TEMAG).  The 
Board reviewed and approved AITSL’s submissions to the Education Council 
seeking endorsement of the Selection Guidelines and the timing of transition to 
the strengthened accreditation approach. 

More information about this work is available here 
 
Early Career Teachers 
The Board was provided with an update of AITSL’s work in developing the 
Australian Beginning Teachers Guidelines.  The advancement of these 
guidelines is in response to the TEMAG Report which recommends that AITSL 
develop a nationally consistent approach to the induction of new teachers.  
 
Highly Accomplished and Lead Teacher Network 
The Board were given an update on AITSL’s work in establishing a Highly 
Accomplished and Lead Teacher Network.  This network will allow AITSL to 
collaborate with and seek expert practitioner input from teachers that are 
recognised as leaders in their field.  
 
AITSL 2014-2015 Annual Report 
The Board discussed and approved the AITSL 2014-2015 Annual Report.  It is 
anticipated that the Annual Report will be available on the AITSL website in 
October.  

 

The next meeting of the AITSL Board will be held on 30 October 2015. 

 

http://www.aitsl.edu.au/ite-reform

